
 

 

 
 
 
17th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

We are writing to update you on the confusion regarding the issuing of Free School Meals vouchers 
over the October Half Term.  Firstly, we would like to apologise for you not receiving 
them.  Unfortunately we had not received the notification that this was continuing over the holiday 
period and we also had not received any funding into our HUGGG account from the Local Authority. 
 
After investigations, the Local Authority have now made arrangements for the funding to be paid into 
our HUGGG account and we plan to have these vouchers, for the value of £15, to you by the end of 
the week. 
 
As per previous vouchers issued, you will have the option to choose from 9 different supermarkets 
which include: 

• Asda 
• Tesco 
• Sainsburys 
• Aldi 
• Iceland 
• Waitrose 
• M&S 
• McColls 

 
When using the vouchers in store, the vouchers will be scanned in the same way as a normal gift 
card and if you have not spent the full amount of the voucher you will receive a receipt to show your 
remaining balance.   

 
If you have any queries please email admin@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

  
Angela McCarrick     Karen Hand 
School Business Manager    Headteacher 
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